
 

2nd February 2018 

Welcome to Crystal Class Newsletter: 

This Week: 

Please note that our Home-learning share will be at 3:00pm on 9/3/18 

This week we have been delving into the depths of storywriting. The children have 

been building their discriptions, applying their learning of prepositions and have 

been applying their non-standard English to speech between Om (the Stone Age 

girl) and themselves. 

In Maths, we have been talking cake! Fractions have been everywhere and we can 

now identify different fractions and their denominators and numerators as well as 

comparing them to see which is the biggest. Some of the children are already 

reasoning their method, explaining how they compare and identify different 

fractions. 

 

Alice and Mrs Arrowsmith were trying to figure out which piece of cake would be the 

biggest for Jack to eat. The class were all cheering Alice on with her problem-

solving.  

We have also been plotting ancient history timelines. The children have loved 

learning about Stone Age people and how they evolved.  


